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Donation Policy 

 

Adopted 8th July 2019 

 

   

The Council receives applications for funding from local charities and voluntary organisations 

and will consider providing financial support to projects which benefit the area or its 

inhabitants.  

 

The primary criteria against which applications will be judged is the extent to which the 

organisation and/or project will benefit the parish or its residents.  The Council's funds are 

limited and it will not usually be possible to make grants to all worthy projects. 

 

Applications for such donations will be considered quarterly, at the Parish Council Meetings 

in March, June, September and December, except in exceptional circumstances. 

 

Applicants should note the Council does not grant loans.  

 

Please contact the Clerk if you need further information. 

 


